Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1) Has or will your local authority have a Christmas lights switch on or similar event in October, November or December 2018?
Yes, the event was held on the 22nd November.

If no, then no further questions apply. 

If yes, then please confirm the following:

2) Who did the switch on or performed at the event?
The lights were turned on by the Lord Mayor of Leicester.  Some of the Christmas pantomime cast also took part in the event in full pantomime costume.

3) Were they paid a fee to do so? If so, how much were they paid? If more than one, please provide a breakdown.
4) Were expenses paid, either in addition to any fee or instead of? If so, please provide a breakdown of these.

No fees or expenses were incurred. The Lord Mayor and cast members gave their time free of charge.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

